
 

  

 

 

  

  

 

 

It is lovely to see Preschool showing such great 

independence putting on their coats and 

waterproof trousers to get ready.  We have had 

lots of fun sprinkling leaves, stirring and pouring 

to create pretend soup and hot drinks in our mud 

kitchen this week. 

  

  

Well done Little Chestnuts, you were very kind and polite when you helped to give all our ‘Stay 

and Play’ friends a special Christmas gift on Wednesday.   

 

 

 

Welly Wednesday 

What have we been up to this week? 

Songs and Rhymes We revisited our ‘Twinkle, Twinkle Little Star’ rhyme 

together this week as we decided it sounded like a gentle 

lullaby… it was lovely to hear Alfie and Madison singing it 

to the dolls in their role play. 

We began this week by sharing the story of Stickman together. It was very 

exciting to see Santa coming down the chimney and lovely to chat about 

the different animals that we spotted in the illustrations; Preschool were 

thrilled to then spot a real squirrel outside! We were delighted to join 

Willow and Oak Class, in a special assembly about light, in the hall on 

Tuesday.  It inspired us to use some clay to make a special pot to hold our 

tealight in, which Preschool are very proud of. We have also been busy 

sprinkling glitter to create some sparkly angels ready for our Christmas 

Show, shaping our twinkly, green playdough into Christmas tree shapes, 

moving the chairs to create a pretend car as well as playing games together.  

 

 

We have been listening carefully, copying and 

joining in with different instrument patterns.  It 

is lovely to see and hear Preschool using lots of 

lovely language to chat about the sounds all 

around them.  
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